
I am so angry and appalled at Oregon's flaming liberal legislature who are so willing to deny rights to the 
citizens they oppose.  Your government system of background checks is as flawed as your feeble 
attempt at COVEROREGON. 
 
STOP THIS ATTACK ON GUN BUYERS! 
Right how I have FIVE PEOPLE waiting for clearance SOME delayed since August 30th of LAST YEAR.  
These are people who order guns on line and then are put on hold for MONTHS WHILE OREGON 
LEGISLATURES WHITTLE AWAY DOING NOTHING. 
 
If I make a mistake entering information, OR the OSP makes a mistake on entering information it can 
cause a delay.  There has to be people available to proceed in a timely manner.  If a person is delayed (as 
one customer was for almost TWO YEARS, BECAUSE IS WAS A FEDERAL ISSUE LOCATED IN ARCHIVES 
AND NO ONE WOULD INVESTIGATE, THEN SOMEONE NEEDS TO HIRE STAFF TO PROCEED WITH LEGAL 
PURCHASES. 
 
As a matter of fact, he was approved after I personally spoke to a person from OSP and she forced the 
investigation.   
 
 
SHAME ON YOU ALL FOR DENYING BASIC RIGHTS. 
 
 
 
Sue Christensen,  Cornelius, Oregon 
 


